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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON THE PROPOSED SCHEDULE AND 
PROCESS FOR DEVELOPING THE 2018 OCEAN SALMON FISHERY MEASURES 

 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) has reviewed the proposed schedule and public comment 
submitted under Agenda Item D.4.  The SAS encourages the solicitation and facilitation of public 
comment on the proposed salmon season alternatives.  The SAS recommends that the Council and 
the Federal agencies continue to staff one public meeting in each state (Washington, Oregon, and 
California).  The SAS encourages the state agencies to hold additional concurrent public meetings 
if warranted, to expand the geographic scope of public comment.  If these additional state meetings 
do occur, comment received should be summarized and submitted by state staff for inclusion in 
the Hearings officer’s report to the Council.    
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